
BOOK SWAP 
Do you have books at home which you no 

longer read? Are you looking for a new book 

to enjoy? 

On Friday 19th May March, we will be holding a book 

swap in school. Before the day of the book swap,  

simply bring in a book which you no longer want and 

your teacher will give you a token which you can ex-

change for a different book. Donated books must be in 

good condition.  

 

 

 


